
Alexander, Jacquelyne 

To: Paul Hood 
Subject: RE: Santa Rita Hills Community Services District 

From: - _ ____________ .l On Behalf Of Angelo Salvucci 
Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2015 7:17 PM 
To: Paul Hood 

Subject: Santa Rita Hills Community Services District 

Mr Hood, 

My wife and I own two parcels in the District. We have appreciated the work that the CSD has done to build 

the road system. Unfortunately there are no longer five voters in the district so the CSD cannot continue. 


A Bridge and Highway District would allow us to continue the work of the CSD and finally get the road system 

built. It would allow all parcel owners to vote and serve on the board. 


We have been working as quickly as possible to get all the necessary application materials to form a Bridge and 

Highway District. However, we need some more time to finish the application. 


We strongly suppo1i Option 3 - to continue consideration of the resolution dissolving the CSD until a future 

meeting. That will allow us the time to allow reorganization to a Bridge and Highway District. 


Thank you, 

Angelo Salvucci 
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